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Interoffice Memorandum 
 

TO:  Mayor and City Council 
   

FROM:  B. Todd Glover, City Administrator 
   

DATE:  June 9, 2017 
   

SUBJECT:  Study Session Date of Monday, June 12, 2016 
 
A study session of the North Augusta City Council has been scheduled for Monday, June 12, 

2017, at 6:30 p.m. in the Municipal Center 3rd Floor Council Conference Room/Council Chambers located 
at 100 Georgia Avenue. 

 
The following is among the topics for discussion and review: 
 

ITEM 1. PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT:  Draft of the 2017 Comprehensive Plan– 
Council Review 

 
A study session has been scheduled for Mayor and Council to review the 
draft of the 2017 Comprehensive Plan.  Please refer to your February 20, 
2017 packet for the draft.  The draft is also available on the City’s website 
at the link below. 
http://www.northaugusta.net/departments/planning-development/comp-
plan-link 
 
 

 


